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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Dear members  

What a wonderful weekend we had with the redoubtable Mr Rod Osborne who graciously flew across the coun-
try to be with us for our clinic weekend which was our customary success.  A huge thankyou to everyone who 
took part, both old faces and new and a special thankyou to everyone who donated their time, especially Scott 
and Jill for safely returning Rod to the airport. 

On the 14 & 15th of October we are hosting a clinic with Mr Matt Charles of Sliding Lodge Performance Horses. 
Matt ran a rather successful clinic with us last year and gives an excellent grounding in both reining and ranch 
riding as well as providing training in the more advanced aspects of both disciplines.  He is an excellent communi-
cator and is happy to impart his skills and knowledge to all. He also was very successful at the recent NRHA Na-
tional show and we look forward to having both him and his wonderful  wife  Andy with us again. 

The weather has finally broken so you have plenty of time to get ready for the upcoming clinic with Matt and the 
NRHA OC state championship show which for the first time we will be running with additional classes hosted by 
The Indian Ocean Reining & Performance Horse club, so once again there are more classes than ever to complete 
in, both sanctioned and non-sanctioned classes.  

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Indian Ocean to the state show program and we look forward to 
making it a united success.   

I am looking forward to seeing you all at the fortnightly club day's and a very Happy birthday to our former presi-
dent Tim. 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon.  

Heath  

President.   

Committee Members 

 President -  Heath Whiteaker -  0435 376567 

 Vice -  Midge Elvin - 0417 975086 

 Secretary - Marie Wetherell -  0428 198323  -  colliewesternriding@gmail.com 

 Treasurer -  Chrystine Whiteaker - 97343107 or 0429 343107 

 Show Secretary — Liz Tresidder - 0408 933825 

 Canteen Managers -  Chrystine Whiteaker & Liz Tresidder 

 Newsletter Editor -  Jill Hunter - 0404 885717 - jillandberyl@optusnet.com.au 

 FB Editor -  Nicky Jones-Hutt - 0407 477398 http://www.facebook.com/colliewesternridingassociation 

 Web Editor - Marie Wetherell https://colliewesternriding.org.au/ 



 
Secretary Report 

Hi Everyone! 
We are in the super busy part of the year.  With recently completing the clinic with Rod Osborne and our clinic with 
Matt Charles on very soon. A massive thank you to Vetty Bailey for taking on the role and organising both clinics 
with Rod and Matt. It has certainly taken a huge load of work off the committee, organising all three events in the 
latter half of the year. 
 
Preparations for the 2023 NRHA Oceania Western Australian state championships are in full swing. With rosettes, 
sashes, garlands, bronze statue horse trophies, rugs and prizes available classes. This year we have a best presented 
class for best presented female, male and youth. All funds raised will go to the following championships hosted 
post CWRA. Perpetual trophies will also be available to the highest scoring Rider in Green Reiner and NRHA highest 
score over the two days. 
On Saturday night/afternoon the new NRHA Western Australian affiliate Indian Ocean Reining and Performance 
Horse Association will be running their first show. They will be offering 5 classes with buckles available. 
 
We will be running a raffle over the Championship weekend and would greatly appreciate any donations and contri-
butions towards the raffle. Please contact Chris, Liz or Marie if you wish to volunteer your time, donations or other 
contributions to the show. 
 
Scheduling for 2024 is in the process with three shows, two of them being ranch and reining with the third being a 
western B show. We would like to run two clinics. If you have a preference of clinicians, please contact myself to 
discuss. 
 
I would also like to thank Melissa Hill for attending the 2023 NRHA Oceania Affiliate Championships and presenting 
our club trophies. This great event had over 400 runs and was a huge success. 
 
I hope to see you all at the clinic, club days, and the show. Remember everyone is welcome and encouraged to 
come and enjoy the Saturday night feast even if you’re not riding. It’s a great weekend and one not to be missed. 
 
See you all soon 
Marie  



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Two donation ways to help our club help you 



 We would like to wish the following members a very 
Happy Birthday! 

SEPTEMBER —  Bec, Henry, Mel, Eloise  

& Tamara 

OCTOBER —  Tim, Susan, Pauline, Hannah,  

Ivy-Mae & Nathan  

 

Important news and coming events.. 
 Wow! Did Rod Osbourne make us work!  I had a fantastic time at his clinic learning a lot of 

new methods and being pushed to get the best out of Cosimo.  I look forward to seeing 
Rod again.  

 Matt Charles from Sliding Lodge is on his way back to Collie  for a clinic on the 14th & 15th 
October.  This clinic is full but fence sitting is free so I would recommend if you have the time 
to come to the grounds and watch and ask questions..  You can also have morning tea 
and lunch with us. 

 As you all know, we always have an amazing range of cakes and biscuits available on our 
club days and clinics.  If you can bring some down please chat with Chrystine.   

 The NRHA OC Affiliate Finals was held in Tamworth last month.  The whole event was 
livestreamed thanks to David Simons which was much appreciated.  I know many people 
who, like me, couldn’t go but still got to watch all the action.   What a fantastic show it was.  
To view all the winning runs head to the NRHA OC YouTube channel—                           
https://www.youtube.com/@nationalreininghorseassoci1499 

 CWRA will be running the NRHA OC State Championships on the 4th & 5th November.  We 
will have unsanctioned classes for any riders who want to give reining or ranch riding a try.  
Even though this is a State Championship show, we are still the same supportive and inclu-
sive club we have always been so come on down, join in and enjoy the ride.   

 Are you looking for forms or information regarding CWRA?  Follow this link to our website: 
https://colliewesternriding.org.au/club-documentation  

Until next time, 

    Jill

 

 

 

 

 

For all your NRHA OC State Championship show details 

and forms follow this link  

https://colliewesternriding.org.au/2023-wa-state-show 

https://colliewesternriding.org.au/club-documentation?fbclid=IwAR38mhWOdFs1-hdGVdwEk79DMnkNkPHnz1wo-_Ifc6c9LTceB35oOPs_4bs


 



 NEWSLETTER 

CORRESPONDENCE TO: 

 

JILL HUNTER 

CMB COOKERNUP 

COOKERNUP, WA 6219 

 

PHONE: 0404 885717 

E-MAIL: jillandberyl@optusnet.com.au 

www.colliewesternriding.org.au 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

SEPTEMBER 

 2nd   Members Meeting     12 Noon 

 2nd  Club day       1pm  Jill 

 16th  Club day       1pm    Heath 

 30th   Club day       1pm  Bruce 

OCTOBER 

 14/15th Matt Charles Clinic     8am   

 28th  Club day       1pm    Glenn 

NOVEMBER 

 4/5th  NRHA OC CWRA State Championship Reining & Ranch show 

 11th   Members Meeting     12noon 

 11th   Club day       1 pm 

CLINICS 
 “LOOK OUT” Matt Charles from Sliding Lodge Performance Horses is coming back for a 

Clinic on the 14/15th October.  Matt is very easy to understand and is all about helping 
you help your horse.  This clinic is full but talk with Vetty about getting on the waitlist or 
come down and fence sit. 

  

Success is a series of small wins 


